STREET WILL BE OPENED

A Deed For the Tract Has Been Granted By the D. S. B. Johnston Land Co.

That Sullivan street south of the Northern Pacific yards will be opened is almost an assured fact. Since the burning of the Great Western elevator two weeks ago the matter was taken up and a petition circulated and

the sentiment in favor of its opening was practically unanimous.

But it seems the street will not be opened without meeting with opposition from the elevator company. The work of clearing.

away the debris of the fire has been going on the past week, and a crew of men have been at work putting in a concrete foundation for the company's new house. Notice has been served on the elevator people restraining them

from further operations on the

old site. hence obstructing the street.

The street is being surveyed and it is hoped that the elevator and railroad companies will meet with the demands of the city, thereby avoiding a lot of dailying in law, the ultimate outcome of

of the street.

A deed of the tract south of the right-of-way has been granted the city for street purposes by the D. S. B. Johnston land company.

which can only mean the opening